BBP Neighbors:

We have nine families that have said yes or maybe to a yard sale.  Most have agreed that May 25th is a good date, so that will be our date. Here is your permit form to be filled out. If we are purchasing the permit for you we will need the signed form and five dollars by May 17th, earlier would be appreciated.   Each residence is allowed to have two families run their sale so each of you could share a yard with another neighbor, making it at one location with only one charge for the permit. We will make the signs to help customers find us and list an ad in the newspaper. For this advertisement there will be a charge of $5 for each family. This upcoming yard sale will be shared with the whole community of BBP so others might want to have sales on the same day. 

Things to remember: 

-Mark your calendar.

-Talk with neighbor and discuss sharing. Both must sign the form.

-Fill out form and return with payment for permit and advertisement by May 17th
-Clean out and make ready.

-Individuals are to plan their own rain dates with the city of Norfolk, if needed. This    entails calling the city and declaring that you were not able to open due to inclement weather.

-M & V Aunchman will purchase all permits received by May 17th. Deliver to 5044 Ocean Way with filled out form, $5 for permit, and $5 for Advertisement. 

-Margaret or Vern can be reached at vernmarg@aol.com or 362-0486 for further information. 

Norfolk Yard Sales Information taken from "Norfolk.Gov" follows:

Norfolk, Virginia:  Yard & Garage Sales

Sales & Permit Information
In the City of Norfolk, you are required to get a permit to have a yard sale, also known as a garage sale. No more than two people who live at different addresses are allowed to have a yard sale at the same location and proper identification must be presented at the time of purchase. You may not have more than two yards sales at the same location in any calendar year. 

Periodic yard or garage sales held exclusively on church or synagogue property are exempt from obtaining a yard sale permit. It shall be unlawful for any fraternal or civic organization to conduct a yard or garage sale in any residential zones. (Norfolk City Code, § 38-106 & 109) 

A yard sale can be held for up to three consecutive days and may not be held before noon on Sundays. 

No advertising of your yard sale are permitted on any street, sidewalk, or any other public right of way in the city, however, one sign less than 12 square feet may be displayed at the site where the yard sale is being held. 

If inclement weather rains out your yard sale, call the Commissioner of the Revenue on the very next business day to setup new dates. Note that in order to get new dates, rain must occurred on all days that are listed on your original yard sale permit.
